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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

July 22, 1998

OLR General Notice 98-8

TO:


Labor Relations Designees 

FROM:

Office of Labor Relations

SUBJECT:

Managerial Grievances 
******************************************************************

The Office of Labor Relations continues to serve as the State Employer representative for managerial appeals filed under Section 5-202 of the Conn. General Statutes.  While the OLR was transferred to the Office of Policy and Management, its designation as the representative of the State for responding to level three appeals and representing the State before the Employees’ Review Board has not changed.  Therefore, managers who file statutory appeals should be advised to submit the Level Three documents directly to the OPM - Office of Labor Relations at 450 Capitol Avenue, MS#53OLR, Hartford, CT 06106-1308.  Appeals filed to DAS have generally been forwarded to OPM-OLR, which adds an unnecessary delay in processing the appeal.  Managers who file appeals should also be advised that the Employees’ Review Board is now located at the State Office Building 165 Capitol Avenue, Room 515, Hartford, CT 06106 (713-5053). 

Any employee questions regarding this letter should be directed to the agency’s Personnel Office.  Questions from agency personnel officers should be addressed to Ellen M. Carter, who can be reached at 418-6218. 

_______________________

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations 

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue, MS53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106-1308

